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Proposal to change EE 332 course prerequisite for EE 478 to corequisite  

With 332 only offered in Autumn and Spring, students generally have to choose between taking 

332 and 476 at the same time, which is not recommended because of the heavy course load of 

476, or taking it as a corequisite, which needs instructor approval. This constraint is a significant 

factor that (anecdotally) hurts VLSI enrollment. The material taught in 332 is also not required 

for 478 in its current form. As such, the VLSI group requests that EE 332 be changed from a 

prerequisite to a corequisite for EE 478. 

 

 

 


